
 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Grant: Fort Hale Park Improvements  

New Haven Chief Administrator’s Office 

November 12, 2024 

Funding request: N/A 

 

 

The New Haven Chief Administrator’s Office seeks approval to accept the grant 

agreement with the State of Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental 

Protection for improvements to Fort Hale Park.  

 

The grant shall cover applicable project expenses up to $25,000. Improvements to Fort 

Hale Park may include: 

 Repairs and upgrades to fencing 

 Repairs and upgrades to walking surfaces 

 Repairs and upgrades to the access trail 

 Repairs and upgrades to various amenities  

 

   


